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From:

Sent: 07 January 2021 17:17

To: localplan

Cc:

Subject: Abbotsford's Historic View

CAUTION: External Email  

To Whom it May Concern: 

Hello, 
As a member of the Dandie Dinmont Terrier Club of Canada, I am writing this email  with mixed 
emotions  of passion, sadness and hope, concerning Abbotsford and the proposed AGALA029 
Netherbarns Project.   
I am passionate about the rich history behind Abbotsford, Sir Walter Scott and how the Dandie Dinmont 
Terrier fell upon its name.  
What saddens me is to imagine that this cherished Heritage site with magnificent unobstructed 
views,   will be lost  forever if this project is approved.   
My hopes  and dreams are to visit Abbotsford in the near future with family and friends , and view it as  it 
stands today, in all it’s glory.
Sincerely,
K j Cowan

Sent from my iPhone 


